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Our Mission

The mission of the Southern

Nevada Chapter of the International

Code Council is to support its
stakeholders in the creation and
maintenance of a safe built
environment.

SOUTHERN NEVADA CHAPTER
INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL

P.O. Box 400067
Las Vegas, NV 89140-0067
Phone 702-406-3719
wwwsiice.org

Knaowladge to build on

July 20, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee

c/o Will Coftiman, Esq., Counsel
International Code Council

900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Subject:  Support for re-election of Steven L. McDaniel, CPCA, for At-
Large position

Greetings, Ms. Davis,

The Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to
endorse Steven L. McDaniel, CPCA, for re-election to the At-Large position
on the Board of Directors of the International Code Council.

Mr. McDaniel has been actively involved in the construction industry for more
than 25 years and is currently the Building Ofticial for the city of Corning, New
York. He has shown his commitment and dedication to the built environment
through service in numerous code-related organizations and associations,
including many New York State technical committees. This list includes ICBO
code development committees and certification committees, ICC Existing
Building Code Interpretation Committee, ICC Building Code Action
Committee (BCAC). He is a past chair of the ICC Existing Building Code
Committee and past vice chair of the ICC Building Code Committee. He
participates on many national and local committees and assists in State and
local code adoption issues.

In 2015, Steven received recognition from the New York State Building
Officials for his efforts in code development by awarding him with “Code
Official of the Year™. '

We believe Mr. McDaniel’s background, experience and service will contribute
significantly to promote the International Code Council’s mission.

It is with great enthusiasm that we express our support for Mr. McDaniel for
re-election to the At-Large position on the ICC Board of Directors and request

that the Nominating Committee nominate Mr. McDaniel for this position.

Sincerely,

Matthew Brewer
SNICC President

international






